
Sayers, Margery

From: Laura G <parlerhablar@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 10:40 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: Support CB 28-2015

Howard County Council Members,

Please support CB 28-2015 which would ban the use of e-cigarettes in key public places and places of

employment. e-Cigarettes are known to be carcinogenic as well as pollute the air for anyone nearby, and

therefore are not viable replacements for tobacco products. Additionally, this bill would help stem the rising

usage among teens.

Laura Galvin

Bethesda,MD 20814


